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CGA/GGA Joint Technical Advisory Committee Meeting 

March 12, 2021 | 1:00 p.m. 

 
Due to safety concerns and directives from the Governor and Federal Government related to COVID-19, 

This meeting will be held remotely ONLY.  

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

The Colusa Groundwater Authority / Glenn Groundwater Authority Joint 

Technical Advisory Committee regular meeting scheduled for March 12, 2021 at 

1:00 p.m. has been CANCELLED.  

The next regular meeting of the Colusa Groundwater Authority / Glenn 

Groundwater Authority Joint Technical Advisory Committee is scheduled for 

April 9, 2021 at 1:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held by teleconference if the 

Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-29-20 is still in place.  The meeting 

location or participation information will be included on the agenda. 


